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28/04/2021  21:58:342021/1946/L OBJ Gus I wish to object to the inclusion of facilities in the proposed new build garage that will enable this to be used as 

a separate dwelling. No other house in tue terrace had such amenities and I, and my wife, are concerned that 

this will set a dangerous precedent leading to excessive infill and increased density of buildings in an historic 

18th century mews and terrace.
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